Notice of Public Hearing
[bookmark: _GoBack]The City of Agency will hold a public hearing on September 8th-2022 at 7 pm at the Agency City Hall during the regular monthly meeting.  The purpose of the Public Hearing is to hear comments on proposed Zoning Variance on North College to Commercial.  Written comments may be sent to:  City Clerk-104 E Main-PO Box 218-Agency-IA-52530.
